
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dinner Menu 
Our lunch menus will be changing after the May Day holiday onto our summer choices. The new menus 
will be available to view after next week on our website and of course, the choices will have been 
uploaded onto Live Kitchen. 
 
Code Club 
A reminder that there will be no Code Club on Monday 30th April for 
Year 5 and 6 children due to Sam and George being unavailable. 
 
Dinner Money 
Please can we once again remind you that dinner money accounts should always be in credit. There are 
a number of accounts which are gathering significant arrears. You are able to log on to your account and 
check the balance. If we find the account amassing significant arrears and no attempt has been made to 
reduce the arrears after contacting you several times, it may be that your child will no longer be able to 
have a school lunch and a packed lunch will need to be provided. In extreme cases, it is regrettable that 
legal advice will be sought. Thank you for helping keep the balances in credit and therefore helping the 
school manage its balance sheets. 
 

Pegswood Primary School Fun Run (in aid of Greggs Cancer Run) 
This is taking place on Friday 8th June (after half term). More 
information will follow closer to the event. 
 
Friends of Pegswood Primary School Bingo night 
Another bingo night has been organised for Friday 11th May at 6.00pm. More information will follow. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 11th May  Friends of Pegswood Primary School Bingo night 
Monday 14th May  Year 6 SATs – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 
Tuesday 15th May  Year 6 SATs – Reading 
Wednesday 16th May  Year 6 SATs – Maths Paper 1 & 2 
Thursday 17th May  Year 6 SATs -Maths Paper 3 
Friday 18th May  Year 6 – NO SATs  
Monday 21st May  Reception trip to Whitehouse Farm 
Tuesday 22nd May  Morning Nursery trip to Whitehouse Farm 
Wednesday 23rd May  Year 3 & 4 final swimming session 
Thursday 24th May  Afternoon Nursery trip to Whitehouse Farm 
Friday 25th May  House non-uniform day 
Friday 25th May  School closes for half term 
Monday 4th June  School closed – Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 5th June  School open 
 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


